
27th April 2020 

 
 

Dear Ladybird Class, 

I hope you all have had a lovely Easter break with your 

family.  The weather has been beautiful lately and I have 

enjoyed some of the sunshine in the garden. I hope you are 

all staying safe and have been enjoying some of the sunshine 

too. I have been learning to cook 

 

   and I have been trying to eat healthily  

as well as doing some exercises.   

 

I miss you all and I know you all must be thinking of your 

friends. I have shared a little poem I read. Something to 

remember each other by until we all meet again  

  

Best wishes, 

Mrs Rafique 
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